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MEMORANDUM FOR: William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration 4

FROM: T. A. Rehm, Assistant for Operations
Office of the Executive Director for Operations

SUBJECT: NRC LICENSE FEES

EDO response to Mr. Donoghue's November 5,1981 memorandum is as follows:

% Allocation

Nuclear Reactor Regulation 30%
Nuclear Materials Safety & Safeguards 10%

Inspection and Enforcement 20%

Nuclear Regulatory Research 10%

All other Offices reporting to ED0 30%

Total 100%

Manpower distribution was based on subjective estimates of time spent on
various office work, using as an empirical guide (1) the number of staff
papers generated by offices and (2) the amount of correspondence generated
by offices for OED0 concurrence or signature. Since this office is
relatively small and engaged in general management problem solving, the
guide figures were subjectively manipulated to arrive at the % allocation.

T. A. ehm, Assistant for'0perations .

Office of the Executive Director
for Operations

cc:
D. Donoghue
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